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Street panel replacement work to start end of month 
Work to upgrade roadbeds begin on March 28 

 
MURPHY (March 22, 2022) Over the next several weeks, starting on March 28, the City and its partner contractors, will 
be replacing segments of street panels, a process that serves to lengthen the life of the street by reconstructing portions 
of the roadbed in a cost-effective manner. 

 A total of seven segments are scheduled for the street panel replacement process. Most of the segments are 
only one block long or less whereas others are several blocks long, and one spans up to a mile in length.  

 While the timeline for each of the segments, both the start date and end date, will vary, each affected 
homeowner or property owner will be notified of the expected closures and suggested detours. The process of panel 
replacement is not as extensive as a complete reconstruction. However, the process does require portions of streets to 
be closed for specific timeframes. 

  Among the shorter segments scheduled for replacement are Kinney Dr. near the Ridgeview Dr. intersection; 
Ashley Place near the cul-de-sac; Elmcrest Dr. between S. Murphy Road and Red Oak Dr.; and Celebration Parkway on 
either side of Cave River Dr. 

 Segments of several blocks in length include Deerfield Dr. and Fallbrook Dr. near Hawthorne Dr.; and the 
southbound lanes of McCreary Rd. The longest segment involves the majority of Hawthorne Dr. from FM 544 
southward. 

 Disruption of local traffic will be intermittent throughout the replacement process, and steps will be taken to 
ensure at least one lane is open for motorists. Nevertheless, extreme caution is advised, as crews and equipment will be 
present at each location before and during the replacement process.  

 As always, inclement weather will affect either the start or the end of the replacements, and the segments will 
be replaced on a consecutive, rather than simultaneous, schedule.  

### 

 
 
 
ABOUT MURPHY -- Murphy is a fast-growing community located in Collin County. The population is approximately 20,010, generally characterized 
as highly educated with a median household income well above the state average.  With more than 80 percent of the land developed, the 
community is dominated by single-family residences.  City planners strive to preserve a family-oriented community with a strong sense of place.  
Money Magazine has dubbed Murphy as the 27th Best Place to Live in America for small cities, and D Magazine placed Murphy as the fifth best 
suburb in the 2014 list, where it has consistently ranked in the top 10. 


